  Mrs. Stephanie & Mrs. Freedom’s Newsletter 
September 1, 2023




What’s coming up!
September 4th  - 
Labor Day Holiday

September 11th - 15th 
Book Fair

September 13th  - 
Games w/ Grandparent
Be here at 8:50.  It will last 30 mins.


	 
		

 



Feel free to contact me:

 Mrs. Stephanie & Mrs. Freedom
sconnally@tcjackets.net 225=3908 or Seesaw




This week in our classroom…
 We are finally starting to settle down in to routines.  
Mrs. Freedom’s small groups will be working on using shapes to make other shapes or objects.  My groups are going to practice 1:1 counting.  The independent groups use the IPAD for educational games and the other will build w/ manipulatives.
If you haven’t gotten it don’t forget: 
Trike helmet
Lg Ziplock for blanket
Water bottle if they want one





Parents: It really takes a village.  Please practice letters, numbers (counting) and shapes w/ your child.
We can always use snacks when you are able to send them.  
Gummies
Popcorn
Graham crackers
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